
 
  

   

Pinewood Elementary School 
École primaire Pinewood 

REMINDER 
 
                  Dear Parents, 

 
This is to remind you that Friday June 11th, 2010 is a floating 
pedagogical day therefore there is no school for our students. 
Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

 
      Thank You! 
    
 
      André Gionet 
      Principal 
 

                             
 

 
 

  
 


